
From: Michael Rougeau
To: Planning
Subject: DVP 12025.001
Date: Saturday, January 25, 2025 4:00:47 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from m.t.rougeau@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

I’m writing to express my disapproval of dvp 12025.001. I own 758 sheep creek road and I do
not want building any closer than the current allowed setback.
We bought rural undeveloped property to have as much possible space from neighbours and
this goes against that.
The property in question already has more then the allowed amount of structures and should
not be allowed any variances.
As far as I know they have already paid for forgiveness instead of asking for permission, and
this is not fair to others in the area. I would love to have a discussion with someone in the rdos
office to discuss further as the application seems a little vague to me. Please have someone
reach out. 
I look forward to hearing from someone, regards,
Mike Rougeau.
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